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I don’t agree with this further militarization of our police through the use of drone 

surveillance. There are real threats to Oregonian’s safety and they are not the kind of 

threats drones can identify. These threats include lethal drugs being sold online, 

online manipulation of children, for example. Instead, drones seek to infringe on 

privacy. It’s doesn’t take much stretch of the imagination to see how these drones will 

be used against peaceful protesters, immigrants, or other Oregonians.  

 

Please resist the urge to buy this technology and instead invest in appropriate 

responses to actual threats and in caring for our communities.  


